
Response of  the Advisory Council for Bosnia and Herzegovina (ACBH)

Lastly, BAACBH strongly condemned and was actively engaged in the response to the events surrounding Columbia University's actions that occurred on October 25, 2011. The University's Harriman Institute of Russian, Eurasian, and Eastern European Studies hosted Milorad Dodik, the President of Republika Srpska (RS), where he gave a lecture titled "An American Foreign Policy Success Story: The Dayton Accords, Republika Srpska, and Bosnia's European Integration." The Columbia Daily Spectator student publication and other newspapers had reported that individuals with non-Serb sounding names were taken off of the admissions list, and were not allowed to attend the lecture. The activities that occurred on that day elicited a strong and concerted response by many concerned Bosnian-American organizations and individuals urging Columbia University to take forceful action and adequately respond to individuals that could not enter the lecture hall. BAACBH, in concert with our partners and supporters was actively involved in that effort. According to various sources, Gordon Bardos, the long time Assistant Director of the Harriman Institute resigned as a result of the incident. We firmly believe that the involvement of BAACBH and the Bosnian-American diaspora produced concrete results for the benefit of the Bosnian-American community and BiH.
http://www.acbih.org/wp/?p=2123

